
Commission on 
Accreditation 
of Allied Health Education Programs

The Commissionon Accreditation of AlliedHealth Education Programs,upon the recommendation of the Medical 
AssistingEducation Review Board (MAFRB) verifies that the followingprogram 

MedicalAssisting- Certificate
Pima Community College

Tucson,AZ

is judged to be incompliancewiththe nationallyestablished standards and awarded initialaccreditation on March 15, 
2013,and expinng March 31, 2018.
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President, CAAHEP
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